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Friday 22nd November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

We are excited to announce that our annual Christmas Fair will be taking place on Friday, 13th December 

at 2:00 PM. This is always a highlight of our school calendar, and we are looking forward to sharing some 

festive fun with you and your families.  

This year, we have an array of activities planned, including: 

• A Cake Stall – We kindly ask for donations of homemade or shop-bought cakes to be brought to 

school on the morning of the fair. 

• A Christmas Hamper Raffle – If you would like to contribute, we would greatly 

appreciate donations of new and unopened presents that can be added to the 

hamper. 

• A Father Christmas Grotto – A magical experience for the little ones. 

• Various Food and Drink Stalls – Delicious treats for all to enjoy. 

• Plenty of Stalls and Games – Something for everyone! 

• Chocolate Tombola—a crowd favourite every year! To help make this event a success, we are 

holding a non-uniform day on Monday, 9th December. All we ask in return is for your child to 

bring in a donation of chocolate—this could be a bar, a box, or any sweet treat to add to the 

tombola! Your generosity is greatly appreciated, and we can’t wait to see everyone in their 

favourite outfits while supporting this festive fundraiser. 

Your generous support helps make our events successful, and the funds raised will go directly 

towards supporting our school and enriching the learning experiences of our pupils. 

We look forward to seeing you all at the fair and sharing the festive spirit together. Thank you in advance 

for any contributions you are able to make – they are truly appreciated. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Leaf  
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